
Archdiocese for the 
Military Services 

30th Annual Memorial Mass 
 

Basilica of the National Shrine of 
the Immaculate Conception 

 
4th Street & Michigan Avenue, NE 
Washington, D.C.   20017-1566 

 
Saturday 18 May 2024 
Mass Time:  4:30 pm 

honoring the men and women of the Armed Forces 
 

Principal Celebrant and Homilist 
The Most Reverend Timothy P. Broglio, J.C.D., Archbishop 

 
Parking is limited.       Car pooling advised. 

 
Military personnel are encouraged to be in uniform 

Dress:  Civilian  -  Business Attire        Military  -  Service Dress 
 

To request seating or to obtain additional information, please visit: 

 
https://www.milarch.org/memorial-mass/laity-registration/ 

 
 
 

https://www.milarch.org/memorial-mass/laity-registration/

